
Hello everybody my name is Miss Gardner and I am going to be 

your new teacher in September. Your new class name will be 

1G. I am looking forward to meeting you all and seeing all your 

lovely smiley faces.  

I am going to tell you a little bit about myself. I have a little boy 

who is one year old and he is called Frank. He is a cheeky little 

boy who likes to run around after his dog, Baloo. He keeps me very busy at home.  In my 

spare time I love to spend time with my family and friends and go on long walks with the 

family dog!   

In 1G, there will also be Mrs Carter and Mrs Head who will be working with you throughout 

the school year. I know they are looking forward to meeting you all too! 

Year 1 is a very exciting year where you will be learning to be more independent as well as learning 

lots of new topics. Hopefully, we will be going on lots of trips too to help with your learning. Here 

are just a few topics which you will be learning about: 

 

                                                                

I would love to hear from you in the next few weeks before we break up for the summer 

holidays! If you would like to draw me a picture or do some writing with your name on I 

will put it in our new classroom for you to see in September.  

You can post it or drop it into the school office in an envelope for me. Alternatively, you 

can send me an email on e-schools or to the office email and attach a picture of your 

drawing or writing and I will print it out.   

I am very aware some of you may feel scared and nervous about coming back to school as 

you have had such a long time at home but please don’t worry! Mrs Carter, Mrs Head and 

I will look after you and we will have lots of fun in Year 1. All your friends will be waiting for 

you in the playground in September too! Have a lovely summer holidays and stay safe. 

                                                                                                                                                                   

Love from, Miss Gardner, Mrs Carter and Mrs Head x  

Ourselves Plants  Castles  The world we live in Animals and their 
habitats 


